
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, June 17 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity…………….Deceased members of Essman   
                                                               Family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……...Thomas & Kathleen Kain 
Tuesday, June 18 
     7:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………….Patricia Beaman  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Gerald Rogero Sr.  
Wednesday, June 19 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Ed Zwiesler  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Russell & Florence Donauer  
Thursday, June 20 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Thanksgiving to St. Anthony  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Katie Blauser  
Friday, June 21 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Living & deceased members  
                                                              Schutte & Baldwin Families  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Larry Beatty 
   Saturday, June 22 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………......Niehaus Family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Zoma Anselme Alfred Sidsore  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph…………..…..Kendall McCabe  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel……………...For our parishioners  
Sunday, June 23 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………For our parishioners  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph…………........For our parishioners  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...Matilda Smargiassi  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Claudia Carey  
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:  
  

Gn 14:18-20; Ps 110:1-4; 1 Cor 11:23-26; Lk 9:11b-17 
 
 
  

Confessions Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  
 
 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Deacon Michael Leo 
Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Marina Dodaro, Secretary 
Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 

Krista Schupbach, Music Director 
Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 

Young Adult Ministry 
 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the fir st weekend of the month. 
 

Respect Life Rosary 2nd Sunday of the month after  8:30 
Mass at Holy Trinity. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 June 16,  2019 

The Most Holy Trinity Sunday 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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mailto:busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com
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PASTOR’S PEN 
 

Back in the 15th century, a Russian artist named Andrei Rublev 
painted an icon entitled “The Trinity.” The artist used the image of 
the three angels who came to Abraham and Sara in Genesis Chapter 
18 as a way of expressing the divine love found in the Trinity. In the 
picture, the angels are seated around a table with a spot open for the 
person viewing the icon. Like Abraham and Sarah, we are all invited 
to welcome the union of the three divine persons into our lives and to 
extend the unity shared at this table of love with our families and our 
world.   
 
Throughout His ministry, Jesus revealed the relationship of love be-
tween Father, Son and Spirit and the gift of this love shared with us. 
Referring to this mystery, Jesus says: “I have much more to tell you, 
but you cannot bear it now.” It’s not that the disciples or we are aca-
demically challenged--it’s more a question of the mystery found in 
this relationship of love. The mystery of the Trinity is not a puzzle to 
be solved but a relationship of love to be experienced over a lifetime.   
 
Some of you may be familiar with the prayer of St. Richard of 
Chichester, a 13th Century English Saint who wrote: ”Three things 
do I pray, O Lord, to see thee more clearly; to love thee more dearly; 
to follow thee more nearly day by day.” In the first person of the 
Trinity we pray to see God, the father, more clearly by recognizing 
that all humanity is created in the image of God and called to live in 
the love of God. Secondly, we want to love God more dearly by  
following the example of Jesus, the Son, who gave of Himself  
unconditionally for the life of the world. Thirdly, we want to follow 
God more nearly by allowing the Spirit of God to work in and 
through our lives.    
 
In the gift of the Trinity we see that God is a family, a community of 
persons sharing life together in such a loving way that what flows 
forth is joy, peace and gratitude, the very energy for life.   
 
One of the earliest and most challenging lessons that children need to 
learn is how to share. We begin life believing the world belongs to 
us. When children are challenged to share what is theirs a tug of war 
often breaks out and soon everyone is in tears. Learning to share is 
an essential component of our faith because we are not placed upon 
the earth to simply take care of ourselves, but to be good stewards of 
the gifts that God has given and to share what we have for the life of 
the world.   
 
This message hits home in the story of a man named Bill who died--
and as he was drawing near the pearly gates Bill made a request, 
“Lord, before I enter heaven, can I first visit Hell?” The request  
was granted and as Bill approached the gates of Hell he could hear 
weeping and hateful yelling. Passing through the gates he saw a  
huge room with endless rows of banquet tables filled with the most 
appetizing food possible. YET, all of those present were starving. 
Taking a closer look at the site Bill saw each person holding a long 
fork. The fork was so long that no one could get food into their own 
mouth because of the strict rule that all forks had to be held at the 
end of the handle. 
 
Seeing enough, Bill turned toward heaven and as he entered the 
pearly gates he heard the sounds of laughter and joy. To his surprise, 
heaven looked exactly like Hell with endless rows of tables and a 
wonderful variety of food and everyone had those long forks in their 
hands along with the same rule as in Hell: “All forks must be held at 
the very end of the handle.” No one could feed him or herself. But, 
there was a big difference. Everyone in heaven was eating happily as 
each person was feeding their neighbor across the table.”   
 
The mystery of the Holy Trinity reminds us of the importance of 
sharing our lives in a communion of love as is found in the relation-
ship of Father, Son and Holy Spirit. To help us grow in unity we are 
given families and communities as schools of charity. Certainly, in 
the life of a family we learn to practice patience and forgiveness,  
but we also learn that sometimes we can be selfish and immature.    

PASTOR’S PEN continued... 
 

To celebrate the gift of the Holy Trinity, simply sit down at the 
table with family and friends, let the food, wine and conversa-
tion flow, and experience the life that comes when we live in 
union with the Holy Trinity.  

 
REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

Feast of the Precious Blood Celebration  
Join us Sunday, June 30 after the 10:30 am Mass at Emmanuel, 
to celebrate the feast of the Precious Blood and the first  
anniversary of Fr. Matt Keller's ordination. We will be  
celebrating with snacks and cake. All are welcome! 
  
Volunteers Needed: St. Vincent de Paul is in dire need of 
volunteers to help sort donations for tornado relief at the SVdP 
store on Edwin Moses Blvd and the shelter on Apple St. If you 
are interested in helping, you can find more information and sign 
up at: https://tinyurl.com/y6r3vh3z for the store, or https://
tinyurl.com/y3p5zf34 for the shelter. Thank you! 
 
Formed Pick of the Week: Pure Fatherhood By Devin 
Schadt.  An Image of Our  Heavenly Father  from his  
experience as a father of five, Devin Schadt explains how to 
become a father on earth like our Father in Heaven. Drawing on 
the example of Saint Joseph, he shares a model for authentic  
fatherhood. To access the FORMED website, go to Formed.org 
and login using our parish code: FZ4VY9 (upper-case letters). 
 
Youth Elect Service retreat! Y.E.S. 
Teens who have completed 6th grade through graduating high 
school are invited to participate in this apostolic retreat helping 
seniors with ordinary chores around the house i.e., yard work, 
washing windows, spring cleaning etc. The retreat begins on 
Friday, July 26th to get acquainted, distribute work assignments 
and equipment and to pray. Saturday morning teams will be sent 
out after 7:30am Mass at Holy Trinity.  
 

If you are an elderly parishioner and need some help with 
chores around the house, our Region 7 teens would love to come 
and help you. Adults are needed to serve as crew leaders. Crew 
leaders can be college freshman through retiree age.  
 

To request help for your house project or to volunteer as a Youth 
Worker or Adult Crew Leader please contact Lynda Middleton 
at 937-228-1223 or lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com or Fr. Matt at 
mattkeller1988@gmail.com.  
 
College Students!  Looking for  something to do while you are 
home this summer? Join other college students every Tuesday in 
June and July at St. Francis of Assisi Church from 6:30-8:30 pm 
for On the Lawn! Get a free dinner, join in praise and worship, 
and listen to a great talk on the story of the prodigal son. Email 
Shaughn at sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com. 

Father’s Day Prayer 
 

God our Father you govern and protect your people  
and shepherd them with a father’s love. You place a  
father in a family as a sign of your love, care, and  

constant protection. May fathers everywhere be faithful  
to the example shown in the Scriptures: steadfast in  
love, forgiving transgressions, sustaining the family,  

caring for those in need. 
 

Give your wisdom to fathers that they may encourage  
and guide their children. Keep them healthy so they may 

support a family. Guide every father with the Spirit of 
your love that they may grow in holiness and draw their 
family ever closer to you. Amen   (Author Unknown) 

https://tinyurl.com/y6r3vh3z
https://tinyurl.com/y3p5zf34
https://tinyurl.com/y3p5zf34
Formed.org
mailto:lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com
mailto:lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com
mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com


 REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS continued... 
 
Young Adults: Need Direction For Your Week?  
Come to Dayton Downtown Catholics Young Adult’s Gospel 
Prayer Sessions (GPS)! Pray with the Sunday gospel with other 
young adults every Monday at 8pm at Holy Trinity’s Rectory.  
Contact Shaughn at sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com.  
 
 

 

Prayer List                                                            
Daniel Branch                 Andy Kleinhenz          Jan Timerding 
Bernard Chachula           Thomas Ledinsky        Tony Rocco                                                                                                 
Michael Dalessio            Mike McDonald          Eric Rosenthal    
Rick Emerick                  Wayne Meny               Randy Rosenthal    
Annette & John Fohl      Patricia Mudd              Molly Schneider 
Helen & Gene                 Barbara Penno              Annie Troutman   
George Hendrix            Mike Riahle       Evelyn Varmuza 
       
  

Corpus Christi art contest! Young and old alike are invited to 
create artwork with the theme of the Body and Blood of Christ. Our 
Catholic tradition is full of beautiful and rich symbolism to depict 
Christ's Real Presence to us in the Eucharist. There will be some 
fun prizes for our winners, and all artwork will be displayed after 
the procession on June 22nd, immediately after the 5:15pm Mass. 
Art pieces may be of whatever medium you choose. Entries should 
be submitted no later than this Wednesday, June 19th, to the parish 
office (9:30am-2:00pm). Please include the artist's name and age 
(or just "adult" if it is not a student entry) on the BACK or 
UNDERSIDE of the artwork. Questions please email, 
clare.dahlstrom@me.com. 
 
The 18th Annual Corpus Christi Procession will take place next 
weekend following the 5:15 p.m. Mass. Everyone is invited to 
participate in the beautiful old tradition which takes our Lord out to 
the world. Consider joining us to decorate the street in front of 
Emmanuel immediately after the 7:30 a.m. Mass. Wear old clothes 
and come expecting to have a wonderful time working and 
honoring our Lord. 
   
The Catholic Church's mission is to evangelize---to lead people 
to Christ. Catholicism- The Journey of a Lifetime by Bishop Robert 
Barron has been created to enhance and support this mission. Join 
us as we embark on this journey beginning in September at 
Emmanuel Education Center. Sign up information is coming.   
 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Help Us Reduce the Deficit in Our Offertory Support! This 
Sunday and next Sunday are “green” Sundays. We hope everyone 
will put a little extra “green” in the collection basket. Thank you! 
 

Happy Father’s Day to all the fathers, grandfathers, Godfathers 
and all who took on the roll in the absence of the father of a family.  
We love you and applaud you for a job well done! 
 

Do You Have Your Tickets For The Commodores? The 
Commodores, along with “Touch” will be performing at Fraze 
Pavilion for the Faith and Hope Concert benefitting Holy Trinity 
Parish on Wednesday, July 17. Tickets are available at the Fraze 
Fanfare Store at Town and Country or www.fraze.com 
www.etix.com. 
 

Welcome to the Party!!! Come to the big top on the nor th 
end of the property this afternoon and enjoy good food, 
beverages, and conversation. All are welcome! Bring the 
whole family to celebrate Dad and leave the cooking and 
dishes to us! 

 

We Are Still Trying to Figure Out who had the best time at the 
African safari this past week. Was it the kids, the teen helpers or the 
adults? It was probably a toss up and we are grateful to all who came 
and helped make it a success. 
  
Have You Registered in the Parish? If you attend Mass at Holy 
Trinity but have not registered as a parishioner, it’s an easy and 
painless thing to do. Pick up a form from the bookcase in the back of 
church or call the parish office. 
 

YES – Please say “Yes” to  “Youth Elect Service” a  project 
helping others involving our young people. We need youth who will 
help with the jobs requested by the elderly or homebound, adults 
(must be Virtus trained) who will chaperon the youth. The event will 
take place on Friday evening, July 26 and the real work in the homes/
yards begins on Saturday July 27. If you can volunteer to help, please 
do. Call Lynda – 228-1223. 
  
Remember Them in Your Prayers...Please keep our  elder ly, sick 
and homebound in your prayers. Knowing that Trinitarians are 
praying for them means a lot. If you or a family member is going into 
the hospital, please call the parish offices and let us know. We are no 
longer informed by the hospitals of admissions. 
 

A key to a Nissan was found on the front porch at the par ish 
office. If it is yours, please stop by and pick it up. 
 
Kroger Community Rewards:  
Can you just imagine the amount of cash we would receive if all our 
parishioners were enrolled in the Kroger Community program? Now 
is your opportunity to help out. Simply go online to 
krogercommunityrewards.com and have your Kroger Plus card in 
hand. Follow the instructions and use our organization’s number – 
BH841. If you have any trouble registering, please call 1-866-221-
4141. Thank you for your participation. It’s free money and in no way 
affects your fuel savings or other promotions at Kroger. It is just 
Kroger’s way of saying thank you to non profit organizations. 
 

Our Parish Pastoral Council meets Wednesday at 6:00 p.m. in the 
parish office. 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for June 9, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:               Budget  Collection 
                                             $7,980.00            $3,714.00 
St. Vincent DePaul                                          $   371.40 
TYD excess or (deficit):                                 ($1,609.00) 
Tornado collection:                                          $3,287.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Generous Contributions for June 9, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Budget         Collection 
                                                  $6,400.00              $5,448.91 
YTD excess or (deficit):                                        ($6,348.82) 
Tornado collection:                                                 $2,343.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 

FATHERHOOD 
 

My father didn’t tell me how to live;  
he lived, and let me watch him do it. 

                                    —Clarence Budington Kelland 

mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com
mailto:clare.dahlstrom@me.com
http://www.fraze.com
http://www.etix.com
krogercommunityrewards.com


 
 
 
Join the young professional Catholic group at St. Brigid in Xenia 
on June 25th at 7pm at the Mod at St. Brigid (the mod is located next 
to the parking lot beside the school). Light snacks will be provided. 
We will be exploring the FORMED series "Knowing the Faith". For 
more information or questions email Hannah at hcwiede@gmail.com. 
 

The St. Christopher Women’s Prayer Group invites you to a 
Healing Mass, Tuesday, June 18, 7:00 P.M. Doors will open at 6:30 
P.M. St. Christopher Church, 435 E. National Road, Vandalia. 
Anointing of the sick. Prayer teams will be available following Mass 
for anyone who wishes to be prayed over for any reason. All are 
welcome. 
 

JUNE 22-28: Maria Stein Annual Art Show & Sale 
Join us all week and during the Maria Stein CountryFest! See 
beautiful and thought-provoking art from local and distant artists, 
some available for purchase. Learn more mariasteinshrine.org or call 
Diana Russell at 419-925-4532.        
 

JUNE 28 - JULY 1:  Maria Stein Meditations on the Precious 
Blood Join us for  an hour  long pilgr image through Shr ine 
building, reflecting on different aspects of our participation in the 
Paschal Mystery through reconciliation and gift of self. Contact Matt 
Hess, m.hess@mariasteinshrine.org.  
 
Elizabeth’s New Life Center is seeking RN’s who are looking for a 
challenge and an opportunity to be trained in Limited Obstetrical 
Ultrasound. Please visit elizabethnewlife.org and click on “Careers”. 
Or send resume & cover letter to employment@elizabethnewlife.org. 
 
 
  
 

  
 

  
 

 

 
 

 
  

Congratulations to Anthony Lehnenkuler  and Tor i Blevins who 
were married at St. Joe’s on Saturday. May you be blessed with many 
years together.  
 
Welcome to our new parishioners Chr istopher  Ditter  and Joseph 
Roalef. We’re delighted you’ve decided to join us.  
 
Have you registered?  If you attend Mass at St. Joe’s but have  
never registered as a member of the parish, please consider doing so. 
It’s easy...just call the rectory at 228-9272.    
  
Are you getting your estate in order? 
If so, please remember St. Joseph Church. It is through the generosity 
of individuals like yourself who name St. Joseph in their Will that the 
parish continues to thrive and will do so for many years to come. 
 
 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  
Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Lucille Berning                 Michael Culp             Tony Riggs  
Katie Blauser                    Stephanie Ludwig      Katharine Smolik      
Shannon Boyd                  Vanessa Padgett         Karen Thomas               
Mooneen Caulfield           Victors Polovskis       Sharon Wenzel            

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders                 Morgan Konsdorf     David Musgrove 
Michael Borgert                 Cody Landers            Anthony Pelfrey 
John Carner                        Greg Marcus             Jessica Pruitt 
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles    Alex McGarvey         Susan Varmuza   
Gary Eilers                         Zachary McIntyre     Justin Williams   
Charles Eubanks                Matthew Melvin         

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for June 9, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Collection 
                                                     $6,215.00 
Tornado relief                              $4,570.00  
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 

R. JASON HOWARD,  

ATTORNEY aT LAW 

 

WILLS, TRUSTS, ESTATES, PRoBATE, 

REAL ESTATE, & SMALL BUSINESS 

Claypool Building, Suite 304 
4130 Linden Avenue 
Dayton, Ohio 45432-3033 
Phone: 937-262-7600 
Email: rjhoward@howardlawoffices.com 

Parishioner 
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